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Executive Summary

This report provides an update as requested by Internal Scrutiny Committee on 
specific areas for savings identified from the 2018/19 budget.

Recommendation

The Internal Scrutiny Committee is asked to:
i. Note and comment on the report.
ii. Consider the requirement for further updates to be included as part of the 

work programme.

Background and Advice 

At the Full Council meeting on 8 February 2018, a series of savings options were 
approved as part of the County Council's 2018/19 budget. 

At the 19 January 2018 meeting of the Internal Scrutiny Committee, a report on the 
proposed budget savings for 2018/19 was considered and a number of those 
savings were included onto the work programme of the committee for a further 
scrutiny. Attached at Appendix 'A' provides a summary position update on these 
budget savings.  

The Internal Scrutiny Committee is asked to note and comment on the position 
statement and consider the requirement for further updates.

Consultations

N/A

Implications: 



Financial

The report is provided as an update on approved savings; the implementation of 
which is being managed through a series of Finance Monitoring Boards and reported 
to Corporate Management Team.   

Risk management

There are no significant implications.
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